
HIGHWAY REPORT  

October 2023  

  

  

  

Road Maintenance/ Improvement 
o Hot mix paved Munson Road between Auburn Rd & VanOstrand Rd  

o Finish patch work from water main breaks/potholes prior to prepping for winter.   

o Added culvert pipes for driveway throughout the community.   

o Paved community center parking lot  

o Worked to re-grade roads before winter  

o Shimmed Waterwagon Rd. between Murfield Drive and Ryans Way  

o Added shoulders to Munson Road after paving.   

   
Tree & Brush Maintenance  

o Continued tree & brush maintenance along roadside to aid line of sight.  

o Assisted the Village with their fall brush pick-up.   

  
Water/Sewer Maintenance 

o Crews worked on two more water main breaks totaling hours of overtime. This makes 18 

water main breaks since May.   

 

Community 
o Worked with Tompkins County Soil and Water to control erosion around an 8” water 

main at Pine Grove Cemetery.  

o November 3rd we’ll be hosting a tire collection event put on by Tompkins County Soil 

and Water. Additional information can be found on the Highway Department website.   

o We are working with Verizon on 32 active permits for work being done throughout the 

Town.   

  
Office 

o We are working with Jenn and Mary Ellen to demo new software to replace Williamson 

in 2024  

o We continue to work with the Highway Barn committee on the development of the new 

Highway Barn project.   

o Our crane truck was taken to Ohio to have the crane/box put on.   

o We continue to work with T.G. Miller on #2 Auburn Road & Ludlowville Road.   

 


